
Sewer Maintenance Update 

Insituform Technologies USA, LLC will begin installing the sewer main liners beginning 
on Wednesday, November 2. This work will take place at various locaƟons throughout 
the City and you may not see work taking place near your property right away. The 
work being performed is weather dependent and cold weather may briefly interrupt 
the Contractor’s progress.  
 
Door Hangers 

The Contractor will noƟfy individual property owners with door hangers the day prior to 
liner installaƟon. Please check your front or side doors for this noƟce at the end and 
beginning of each day. The door hangers will noƟfy you when the sewer liner 
installaƟon is going to impact your sewer service lateral. During this Ɵmeframe the 
Contractor will ask you to reduce water usage to help prevent sewage backups. Please 
do not use bathtubs, dishwashers, or washing machines during this Ɵme. Heavy water 
usage during this work could cause sewage backups. Sewer liner installaƟon is normally 
completed in one day and once completed you can return to using water normally for 
the remainder of the project. 
 
Preparing for Liner InstallaƟon 

You may noƟce an odor outside if you are near the lining process. To prevent this odor 
from geƫng inside your house or building you should pour approximately one gallon of 
water down all floor drains or rarely used sinks, tubs or toilets. This will restore the 
water barrier between your plumbing fixtures and the sewer main which can dry out 
during long periods of inacƟvity. If you have any plumbing concerns during this project 
you should contact the contractor at (612) 328-3958 before calling a plumber. 
 
Apartment Buildings 

During the liner installaƟon, the Contractor normally requests that residents reduce 
water usage for the day. This prevents sewer back ups from occurring while the sewer 
main is out of service. However, with apartment complexes the number of families 
using water at the same Ɵme can be significant. For this reason, the Contractor will 
work with the property managers to shut off the water to the buildings for 
approximately 6 hours.  During this period residents will not have any water within their 
units. Once the water is turned back on you can return to using water normally for the 
remainder of the project. 
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Have a QuesƟon? 

Throughout the project our 
team will keep you updated with  
periodic newsleƩers and door 
hangers. If you have quesƟons 
that are not answered here, we 
invite you to reach out to us 
using the contact informaƟon 
provided below.  
 

These newsleƩers can also be found on the City’s website at:  
www.discoverosseo.com/services/streets 


